
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Throughout the autumn term, each year 5 class will be visiting Pizza 
Express to take part in a food workshop. There is no cost for this trip. 
 
This is part of our ‘25 things to do in Year 5’ and we are really excited 
to be able to tick it off our list! This will be a fantastic experience for 
the children and learning about food, how to prepare it and the principles of a healthy diet is 
part of our curriculum. We know the children are very excited! 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 8.45am to allow for time to walk to Pizza Express. Each 
child will have the opportunity to create their own pizza, which we will bring back to school for 
lunch.  
 
As we will be walking to and from Pizza Express, the children will need to bring sensible 
footwear, a waterproof coat and a drink.  
 
 
The trip dates as follows: 
 
Thursday 26th September – 5LD 
Thursday 3rd October – 5SW 
Thursday 7th November – 5MS 

 
Please ensure that you have returned an SOE3a form (sent home on Friday) with details of 
any allergies.  If your child has any allergies, we will make appropriate arrangements with 
Pizza Express. 
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s teacher. 
 
Many thanks 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 

 

Ladysmith Junior School 

Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
 

Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net  
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 
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